
Please be careful with your films! 
 
Most home movies are one-of-a-kind recordings—once the original is 
gone, there is usually no back-up copy. Home Movie Day organizers and 
volunteers will give their best estimate of films' condition, and we will 
handle your films with the greatest possible care. However, we cannot be 
responsible for damage or loss due to age/physical deterioration, theft, 
improper handling, faulty equipment, spilled beverages, or other mishaps 
anywhere on this site. We ask that you be as cautious around other 
people's films as you would be with your own. 
 
Please check to make sure you have your personal effects and all films 
you've brought with you before you leave, too! 


